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19 July 2006
Dear Madam/Sir,

Re: Consultations between CSOs and GoZ on the Establishment of a
National Human Rights Commission and related issues to be held
in Bulawayo: 21 to 23 July 2006

Reference is made to the above mentioned invitation, which has been extended to
you earlier this month, and to all other subsequent consultations that took place with
representatives of Civil Society on the said subject matter.

We regret to inform you that the consultation meeting had to be postponed.

This notwithstanding, the commitment to hold this very important consultations
remains and a new date and venue will need to be agreed upon by all parties.
Through NANGO a meeting shall be called to discuss the rescheduling of the
consultations.

The shortness of the notice and any inconveniences that this postponement might
cause are sincerely regretted.

I count on your understanding and on the continued support from the side of Civil
Society.

Sincerely

To the Invitees of the CSO-GoZ Consultations
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